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Town of Stratton 

Special Selectmen’s Meeting 
April 07, 2014 

 

Members present: Selectmen – Al Dupell, Larry Bills, Greg Marcucci and Kevin Robinson; Clerk – 

Kent Young; Jess Rizio of Beck Engineering; Contractors: Larry Brown Excavating; Archie Clark and 

Win Clark of A.S. Clark and sons; Barry Sleath of Daniels Const. and Wesley Ameden of Ameden Const. 

LLC.. 
 

The meeting was called to order by Chair Al Dupell at 7:30p.m.. 
 

Kidder Brook Culvert – Al Dupell opened the following bids for installation of the Kidder Brook 

Culvert and read the following base bids: 

1) Ameden Construction - $125,873.00 

2) Neil H. Daniels Inc. - $149,650.00 

3) Fitzpatrick Excavating - $149,650.00 

4) A. S. Clark & sons - $124,496.00 

5) Weaver Excavating - $72,000.00 

6) Markowsky Inc. - $151,677.18 

7) Guerney Bros. - $156,245.00 

 

Jess Rizio of Beck Engineering will review the bids to ensure that they meet specifications of the 

installation bid package and she will provide a recommendation for the Selectmen before they award the 

project at the April 14 meeting. 

 

Yearly Bids:  The Selectmen agreed to consider the yearly bids for the Town at the May 12, 2014 

Selectmen’s Meeting. 

 

Adjourn: Greg Marcucci motioned to adjourn at 8:10p.m..  Larry Bills seconded.  All were in favor and 

the meeting adjourned. 
 

Minutes by: 

 

David Kent Young 
Town Clerk  


